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Chiefs to attend Assembly of First Nations Special 

Chiefs Assembly  
 

(Kahnawake – 13, Tsothóhrha/December 2010) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
would like to inform the community that Chiefs Lloyd Phillips and Martin Leborgne will be 
attending the Assembly of First Nations (AFN) meetings in Ottawa this week. 
 
The MCK is especially interested in several agenda items. These include discussions on Land 
Claims Over $150 Million; Canada’s recognition of the United Nations Declaration on the Rights 
of Indigenous Peoples; and Education. 
 
“While the AFN doesn’t speak on behalf of Kahnawà:ke, we still attend some of the meetings as 
needs arise in order to gather information and to network with other First Nations leaders,” said 
Chief Phillips. 
 
The meetings begin this evening (Monday) and will conclude on Thursday, 16 Tsothóhrha/ 
December.  
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450 632 7500 ext. 2251, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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